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The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification held the "2025 Heavenly Korea CARP General 

Assembly for the Victory of Entering the Cheon Il Sanctum of Cheon Won Gung" for three days from 

February 14-16 at the HJ Heaven and Earth CheonBo Training Center in Gapyeong, Gyeonggi Province. 

 

Commemorating True Parents' Birthday and the 

12th Anniversary of the Foundation Day of 

Cheon Il Guk, the event was held under the 

theme "Hyojeong Heroes Attending Heavenly 

Parent." This assembly, held for the first time 

in six years, was attended by 1,200 middle and 

high school students from across the nation. 

 

On the first day, participants had an icebreaker 

session meeting with district pastors from 13 

districts nationwide and attended the 1240th 

CheonShim Won Special Night Devotion. The 

second day included a talent show, Hyojeong 

Speech Contest where participants 

contemplated and presented their views on 

faith, fellowship activities, Hyojeong 

Exhibition, Dream Concert, and praise prayer meeting. The final day featured performances by talent 

show award winners and pilgrimages to holy sites in the Cheon Won Complex centered on Cheon Jeong 

Gung and Cheon Won Gung. 

 

Hwang Bo-kuk, National President of Heavenly 

Korea, emphasized, "It is because of the CARP 

Student Association, which has passed its 70th 

anniversary, that the Family Federation was able to 

create a global foundation." He added, "Remember 

that you are the precious sons and daughters of 

Holy Mother Han, whom we have finally found 

throughout the providential history, and you are 

proud Pure Waters in the love and blessing of Heavenly Parent and the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and 

Humankind." 

 

Lee Chung-woo, Senior Director, Cheon Mu Won Mission Policy Office, presented trophies and prize 

money to the Hyojeong Speech Contest winners at the closing ceremony and conveyed True Mother's 

love, who showed deep interest in and encouraged the Heavenly Korea CARP General Assembly. He 

added, "I hope you become proud and wonderful Heavenly Korea CARP members as special beings born 

through the Blessing," and "I hope many of you will participate in the Purity Pledge Ceremony that will 

be held during the Cheon Won Gung entrance ceremony." 

 
①Lee Chung-woo, Senior Director, Cheon Mu Won 

Mission Policy Office, giving the closing address ②
Heavenly Korea President Hwang Bo-kuk giving the 

opening address 


